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Retraction of Forecast Financial Information 
 
Astral Resources NL (ASX: AAR) (Astral or the Company) refers to the announcement dated 13 
February 2025 titled “Resource Rising Stars Investor Conference Presentation” (Announcement).  
 
The Announcement contains forward looking statements in the form of forecast financial information 
regarding the potential economic impact on the Mandilla Scoping Study1 by utilising a gold price 
revenue assumption of A$4,500. The Company retracts these forward looking statements (specifically 
statements relating to gold production, NPV, cash flows and payback, IRR and the payback period 
based on a A$4,5000 gold price) contained in slides 3, 5 and 7 of the Announcement) and advises 
investors that they should not rely on such statements. 
 
This announcement has been approved for release by the Managing Director.  
 
For further information: 
 
Investors:       Media: 
Marc Ducler       Nicholas Read 
Managing Director      Read Corporate 
Astral Resources      +61 419 929 046 
+61 8 9382 8822 
 
 

 
1 ASX Announcement 21 September 2023 “Mandilla Gold Project – Kalgoorlie, WA. Positive Scoping Study” 
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